
  
  
  
 
14 December 2018 

Re Minute No. 7 
 
Dear Sir Terence and Sir Geoffrey, 
 
I write concerning Minute No. 7.  
 
I am grateful for you addressing the concerns of my source in advance of your Ruling No. 1. This is 
very helpful and means that the person will be equipped to make a decision about participating in 
the Inquiry. 
 
I have spent recent days trying to make contact with the person, which is not a straight forward 
matter. I had hoped to have a positive answer and be able to pass on the name and contacts by today, 
Friday 14 December 2018. For reasons beyond my control, I request an extension of the time for 
another week. 
 
I wish to stress that my relaying of the conditions is in no way wanting to be unhelpful to the 
process. Please understand that I am acting as a go-between, trying to facilitate the appearance of 
someone who is uncertain about participating. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Nicky Hager 


